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Report:  

The NSS Units of KBN College organised an awareness programme on “Right 

to Information Act”. Chief Guest of the programme Sri Siva Prasad Rao, State 

President, Aikyavedika informed about the importance of RTI Act. Under the 

provisions of the Act, any citizen of India may request information from a "public 

authority" (a body of Government or "instrumentality of State") which is required to 

reply expeditiously or within thirty days. This Act requests every public authority to 

computerise their records for wide dissemination, so that the citizens can be accessed 

to the information formally. Sri E. Vara Prasad, Vice-Principal said that everyone 

should know the importance of Right to Information Act. With the enactment of this 

law, several government organizations underwent revolutionary regime. Sri K. 

Dharmaraju, Member of aikyavedika attended the programme. NSS Programme 

officers Sri J. Panduranga Rao, Smt. B. Sagarika and Sri D. Pavan Kumar The 

organised this programme. 
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Speech by Sri. K. Siva Prasada Rao, 

Aikya vedika 

Sri E. Vara Prasad, Vice – Principal 

addressing the students  

Speech by Sri K. Dharma Raju, 

Member, Aikyavedika 

Students participation 
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